
 
19 September 2024 
 
ASX Announcement 
 

Federal Court Proceedings 
 

Super Retail Group Limited (ASX: SUL) refers to its release of 30 July 2024 regarding 
expected workplace litigation.  
 
Super Retail Group confirms today that it has been notified of a Statement of Claim in 
relation to matters filed by its former employee in the Federal Court of Australia by Harmers 
Workplace Lawyers. These allegations are being made by its former employee, the second 
employee referred to in the previous announcement.  
 
Super Retail Group will review the Statement of Claim and intends to defend the 
proceedings in relation to these matters.  
 
As these matters are now the subject of litigation, the Group does not intend to make any 
further comment at this time. Super Retail Group will continue to update the market on this 
matter as appropriate.  
 
 
 
The release of this announcement has been authorised by the Board of Super Retail Group 
Limited 
 
 
Investor enquiries: 
David Burns, Chief Financial Officer  
Ph: 02 8866 6658 
E: investorrelations@superretailgroup.com 
 
Media enquiries: 
Kate Carini, GM Corporate Affairs  
Ph: 07 3482 7404 
E: media@superretailgroup.com 
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